
WINR Interim Meeting Report 
May 31, 2025 
 
The WINR 2025 calendar has nearly sold out.  A few are still available at the main office and at 
Shangri La Resort.  Breakdown of expenses and profits are as follows: 
250 Calendars @ $1,852.79 -Education Foundation sponsored $1,600 leaving a balance of 
252.79 which I paid.  
To date there have been 183 sold = $3,660 
1st Check send to the EF in the amount of $2,500-Feb/2025 
Balance forward of $1,160 
Minus $252.79 = $907.21 
One check sent directly to the Education Foundation from the main office in the amount of $160 
for 8 calendars. I  have 4 left to finish out the ImPerfect tour this summer.  Remaining calendars 
are on consignment at clubs (37), there are 5 at the main office, and sadly several were stolen. 
All of my financial records are available should someone wish to view them.  I will be sending a 
check to the Education Foundation for $910.  When the last of the money comes in from the 
calendars on consignment, that will close out the 2025 WOW Calendar.  
 
The WOW 2025 campaign is well under way.  Amazing women are submitting their photos and 
stories. Words chosen so far this year are: Friendship Bellisima, Liberation, Relax, Determined, 
Glorious, Rise Above, Authentic, Vulnerability, and Evolution. I am taking submissions through 
the month of June, so please tell your members there is still time to be a part of this powerful 
campaign.  

 
Late August, I will begin creating the 2026 WOW calendar. 
Sales for the calendar will start in September and continue 
through until sold out.  If you’d like to pre-order calendars for 
your club, please get in touch with me.   
 
I have just a little over a year as the WINR Chair.  Next 
summer, 2026, a new WINR Chair will be appointed.  I need 
to give my full attention to the Northwest Region as the 
president.   If you know of someone you think would make a 
great WINR Chair, please let Linda know.  
 
 

 
Respectfully,  
 
Andee R 
WINR Chair 
 
 


